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THE PRESIDENT 
OF THE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

19 May, 2014 

I have the honour to forward herewith a letter from H.E. Mr. George Talbot, Permanent 

Representative of the Republic of Guyana to the United Nations and H.E. Mr. Geir Pedersen, 
Permanent Representative of Norway to the United Nations, in their capacity as co­

facilitators for the intergovernmental consultations on all issues related to the forthcoming 
third international conference on financing for development, including the date, format, 

organization and scope of the conference. 

In this communication the co-facilitators inform that they will be convening a brief meeting 
from 3-4pm tomorrow, 20 May, 2014 in the Trusteeship Council Chamber to presentthe draft 

text of a resolution on the aforementioned issues. They also inform that a meeting will be 
held on Friday, 23 May, 

the draft text of the resolution, as well as a copy of the calendar for 
informal informals that are planned. 

I encourage Member States to actively participate in these discussions on this important 
matter. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

To All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 

John W. Ashe 



PERMANENT MISSION OF NORWAY 
TO THE UNITED NATIONS 

Excellency, 

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE 
REPUBLIC OF GUYANA TO THE 

19 May 2014 

As promised at the Informal consultation held on 13 May 2014, we wish to provide for your 
consideration the draft text of a resolution on all issues related to the third international 
conference on financing for development, including the date, format, organization and scope. 

In this regard, as announced in the Journal, we will convene a brief meeting from 3 - 4 pm 
tomorrow 20 May 2014 in the Trusteeship Council Chamber to present the text to member 
states and to hear initial reactions, if any. At the informal meeting scheduled for 3 pm on 23 
May 2014 in the ECOSOC Chamber, the opportunity will be afforded to member states to 
present their views on the zero draft. 

Thereafter, In keeping with the shared commitment to reach a consensus on the modalities 
resolution as soon as possible, we contemplate an accelerated schedule of informal informals 
with a view to concluding our work by 05 June 2014. A calender of the informal informals 
planned for this period is attached. 

We wish to achknowledge the active participation and constructive approach of delegations in 
the consultations to date. This has facilitated greater understanding in several areas of our work. 
We request your continued flexibility in the process ahead. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

Geir O. Pedersen 
Permanent Representative of 
Norway to the United Nations 

George Talbot 
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a standing invitation from the General Assembly to 





Schedule of FFD Informals 

Date Venue1 

Friday 23 May 3 p.m. ECOSOC 

Wednesday 28 May 3 p.m. CR1 

Friday 30 May 10 a.m. TRI 

Monday 2 June 10 a.m. CR1 

Wednesday 4 June 3 p.m. CR5 

Thursday 5 June 3 p.m. CR4 

1 Please note that the venues for informals are subject to change at short notice. Delegations should check the 
Journal to confirm exact venues. 


